Classified Ads

MINIMUM CHARGE - \$2.00 (25 words & under cash in advance) - \$2.25 (if charged) 5¢ per word after 25

WANTED TO BUY - Violin in good condition. Phone 825-9010.

CARD OF THANKS - The Families of the late John Miller wish to thank: The Staff of Birchwood Terrace for the fine care given him, Dr. Wilkes, Nurses & Staff of McCausland Hospital, relatives and friends for food and flowers, sympathy and In-Memorium cards. Also, King's Funeral Home. Your thoughtfulness in our great loss of a dear father and grandpa is greatly appreciated.

Harriett, Nes, Virginia, Mim, Joan, Ralph

CARD OF THANKS - My sincere thanks to my wonderful family and relatives, to all who sent me cards, made inquiries and visited me during my stay in St. Joseph's General Hospital in Sault Ste. Marie and the Toronto General Hospital in Toronto. Thanks to the Kinsmen Club, The Kinettes Club, The Chimo Club, Ladies of St. John's Anglican Church, Ladies of Schreiber Legion, Ladies of St. Andrew's United Church, Staff of Schreiber Foodmarket for their jolly card, Staff of Pinewood Court, Staff of Birchwood Terrace, Officers of C.P. Employees Credit Union, Board of Management Thunder Bay Homes for the Aged, The Residents of Birchwood Terrace who each signed a card. A special thanks to the Doctors and nurses in the above Hospitals. To My Sister and Brother-in-law Mavis & Alvin Slater who looked after our house. To Bob & Ruth Spadoni for the lovely Roses. To the staff of Birchwood Terrace for the beautiful fruit arrangement. To Phil Birch, Bob Spadoni and-John Scott for keeping my driveway clear of snow. Your kindness will always be remembered and appreciated. No one is rich enough to do without a neighbor or a friend. - Fred Harness.

CARD OF THANKS - Mary and Eugene Legault wish to thank their family and friends for gifts, cards and phone calls received on their wedding anniversary. Your thoughtfulness will be long cherished.

CARD OF THANKS - I would like to express my sincerest thanks to all who sent their expressions of sympathy and especially my neighbours who made donations to the McCausland Hospital Fund and the Heart Fund in memory of my late brother. - Bea Williams

CARD OF THANKS - I wish to thank all my friends who made my retirement party such a memorable occasion. I give special thanks to Mr. Small, the office ladies and Mr. Henri for the lovely buffet luncheon served on the business car, also for the beautiful roses presented to Mr. Baillie. For the many cards, telegrams and gifts I am most grateful. - Chester Baillie



BUSINESS DIRECTORY

m. dodick

R. O. OPTOMETRIST

1119 VICTORIA AVENUE THUNDER BAY PHONE 622-7726

FOR ALL YOUR PHOTO COPYING AND COMMERCIAL PRINTING CONTACT THE TERRACE BAY NEWS

BIRCH GROVE MOTEL

D.A.A. APPROVED

- Group & Family Rates 316 Walker Street,
- Daily & Weekly Rates Schreiber, Ontario
- Fully Modern Kitchens 824-2800 Cable T.V. Plug Ins 824-2800

NOTICE: INSURANCE OFFICE D.G. BENO WILL BE CLOSED MARCH 5th - 24th EMERGENCY - KERNAGHAN ADJUSTERS PHONE 344-6648



Rent-a-car

SPADONI BROS - TERRACE BAY CALL LARRY AT 824-2304